
Summer Term 2023 

Topic 

We still have plenty to learn about 
life in Modern day Greece. 

Continuing with our Vocanoes 
theme, we will learn about what 

happened in Pompeii. 

 

Maths 

This term will be spent revising for 

SATS and then covering other  

areas of Maths to prepare the 

children for secondary school: 

 

 Measurement 

 Reading scales 

 Time 

 Statistics 

 Data handling 

 Preparation for secondary school 

 

 

Computing 

Online safety 

                Producing documents and 
presentations 

Music and  Drama 

We are hoping to put on a Year 6 per-
formance towards the end of this term. 

This will be a musical where the children 
can show off their singing and dancing 

talents! 

All will be revealed after SATs! 

 

PE days will continue to be either 
Tuesdays or Fridays depending 
on PPA.  However, as it is a busy 
term there may be changes so 

please keep an eye out for  
messages and we will also tell the 

children! 
At the moment, dates are: 

21/4,25/4,5/5,9/5,19/5,23/5 
9/6, 13/6, 23/6, 27/6, 7/7, 11/7 

 

Science 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                         PSHE 

         Keeping well and managing 

         feelings 

      Sex and Relationships Education 

 

 

In PPA sessions: 

Art and DT will involve Greek collage 
and Leavers’ T shirts. 

We will also be looking at designing 
and making props and costumes for 
our year group performance. 

 

PE/Games 

Athletics 

Outdoor Games 

Swimming for 6HL 

English 

We will continue to  have daily reading, 
spelling and grammar lessons and the 
children will complete regular pieces of 
writing. 

Our class reader will be “Some Sunny 

Day” by Adam Baron and we will do lots 

of activities linked to this. 

 

 

Year 6 Curriculum News   

Year 6 have returned to school in a 
really positive way since the Easter 
break. 
 
Please continue to remind them to 
wear blazers and ties every day! 
 
We also need to encourage the  
children to reading at home  
regularly. 
 
This term we will also spend time 
talking to the children about their 
secondary school and working on 
some transition activities.  
They will be able to go on their  
Transition visits at the beginning of 
July and the secondary schools will 
contact you directly about this. 
I know some schools have already 
sent emails and letters so please 
keep a look out. 
We will let you know about any extra 
information if we get it. 

                    RE 

Learning about identity and how 
this is important in the Islamic 

faith. 

 

 
  


